
I oppose, as I think this survey might be used to implement printing voter ballots in other languages than English. Since one must be 
a citizen to vote, and one must have a working knowledge of English to be naturalized, a ballot in English is all that should be 
published. I'm not adverse to offering services, especially to visitors from other nations, in multiple languages. But not voting.


